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WELCOME NEW EMPLOYEES! 
Sarah Stoeckl, Program Manager…………………………………………………………………………………………….6/4/18 
Brianna Liberty, Architectural Drafter………………………………………………………..……………………………..6/11/18 
David Kirkpatrick, Custodian………………………………………………………………………………………………...6/10/18 

COMMENCEMENT 
 

In order for this to happen… 

 
These folks and the ones on the next pages, need 

to do this... 
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COMMENCEMENT 
 

The morning of  Monday, June 18th dawned sunny and with it - the staff of Facilities Services. The University of Oregon relies 
heavily on Facilities Services staff to carry out the critical logistics of behind-the-scenes magic that creates a smooth and lasting 
memory for our 2018 graduates. As in years past, members of the custodial and grounds crews were working hard before, during, 
and after the events to make sure everything was in tip-top shape for this important passage in the lives of the graduates, and to 
showcase the campus for family members and friends. Custodial crews set up seating for the events and took it back down again 
afterward. Landscape maintenance crews cleaned up the grounds between events making sure the campus was looking its best every 
step of the way. The daytime custodial crew cleaned and stocked restrooms between events. These many employees who participat-
ed in making the 2018 ceremonies a success also worked on University Day and on the NCAA Track and Field Championships. We 
greatly appreciate all your efforts! 
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From: Kr istin Leichner  [mailto:kr istinl@pr idedisposal.com]  
Sent: Thur sday, May 31, 2018 11:49 AM 
To: Karyn Kaplan <knowaste@uoregon.edu> 
Subject: Association of Oregon Recyclers Awards 
 
Karyn, 
 
I’m reaching out to you on behalf of the Association of Oregon Recyclers. I am on the board 
and would like to congratulate you as the University of Oregon Campus Zero Waste Program 
was selected as a winner for our Recycler of the Year awards in the category of Higher 
Education. Kelly Bell with Lane County nominated your  organization for  this award.  
 
The Recycler of the Year Awards were presented on Friday, June 15th. Pam Peck from Metro 
Regional Government led the award presentation as I was not able to be at the conference this 
year.  
 
Thanks and congratulations! 
 
Kristin Leichner 
Pride Disposal Co. 
(503) 625-6177 
 
*Cims Gillespie with Pete Chism-Winfield, Materials and Waste Specialist at City of Portland 
and current Board President for AOR. 

MOVE OUT WEEK 
ZERO WASTE STUDENTS GO TO WORK 

mailto:kristinl@pridedisposal.com
mailto:knowaste@uoregon.edu
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INTERESTING TIDBITS 

TAKE A HIKE 

Theo Davis, Gene Mowery, Patrick Mucker stretch before the 5K fun run. 

Tunde Jowosimi, Nathan Chaffee, Justin Porter and Suzanne 
Dodge get their swag for participating in Take a Hike. 

Kim Roberts and Donna Searles-Brown from FASS attended the Oregon 
Tradeswomen’s Career Fair in Portland on Saturday May 19th. They set up a 
table with UO Duck swag to promote recruitments for the departments we 
service (CPFM). UO was an extremely popular booth! This was the second 
year attending the event. 
 
Here is a link to the website about the event: http://www.tradeswomen.net/
fair/ 

The architects of the 
Student Rec Center 
received an honor 
award for excellence 
in architectural de-
sign from the local 
Southwestern Ore-
gon chapter of the 
American Institute 
of Architects.   

Congratulations to Kevin Waldrop 
with Design & Construction on 
his new BEAUTIFUL baby boy -
Eli. 

http://www.tradeswomen.net/fair/
http://www.tradeswomen.net/fair/
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  KUDOS KORNER 
 

From: Jess, Jennifer B. [mailto:jennifer.jess@thermofisher.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 8, 2018 3:24 PM 
To: Linda Miller <lmiller@uoregon.edu>; Dillon Bryant <dbryant4@uoregon.edu> 
Cc: Sandi Cullimore <sandic@uoregon.edu> 
Subject: RE: 18007460 / request to clean floors 

Good afternoon Linda and Sandi, 
 
I wanted to thank your crew for doing such a great job with our floors! Everything looks so white and clean!! It was so, 
so nice to come into this morning and I really appreciate all the work that was put into it.  
 
Thank you, thank you, thank you!!! 
 
Jennifer Jess 
Unity Lab Services 
UO Science Stores 
********************************************************************************************************************** 

From: Susan Oster man <oster man@uoregon.edu> 
Date: June 12, 2018 at 8:03:51 AM PDT 
To: Tim Winder  <twinder2@uoregon.edu> 
Cc: Susan Oster man <osterman@uoregon.edu>, Jeff Butler  <jbutler8@uoregon.edu> 
Subject: Floor in Breakroom of Building 130 

 
 

 
 

 
  
Susan M. Osterman 
Buyer| FASS Purchasing 
************************************************************************************************* 
From: Amy Salmore  
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 2:40 PM 
To: Tom Shepard <toms@uoregon.edu> 
Cc: Mike Harwood <maharwoo@uoregon.edu>; Bill Cresko <wcresko@uoregon.edu>; Cassandra Moseley 
<cmoseley@uoregon.edu>; Jeff Hanson <jhanson5@uoregon.edu> 
Subject: Jeff Hanson Kudos 
 
Tom,  
I wanted to take moment to pass on that many of the PIs in the Pacific Hall move have pulled me aside to commend Jeff on a few of 
the items he has done well, and a few where he has gone over and beyond his duties, to help make the moves go forward during the 
past several weeks.  
 
A few examples are getting cabinetry adjusted, outlet plugs and voltages corrected, identifying installation conflicts onsite before 
incorrect install, verifying and finding a way to correctly install various pieces of equipment (water polisher, equipment racks, table 
top items, etc).  
 
This is a stressful time, and move days are the height of the anxiety, Jeff’s presence and troubleshooting and resolution of many 
items has been helpful to the PIs, their staff, and their unit representatives.  
 
He has checked in with users, and importantly back  to unit representatives, to the project team, and closed the loop in a collabora-
tive manner, this is greatly appreciated.  
 
Amy 

mailto:jennifer.jess@thermofisher.com
mailto:lmiller@uoregon.edu
mailto:dbryant4@uoregon.edu
mailto:sandic@uoregon.edu
mailto:osterman@uoregon.edu
mailto:twinder2@uoregon.edu
mailto:osterman@uoregon.edu
mailto:jbutler8@uoregon.edu
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1Oregon Bach 

Festival— June 
29th—July 14th 

2 

 

3 
 

4 
 

5 6 
Free first Friday at 
the Natural & Cul-
tural History Muse-
um 

7 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

15 
Oregon Country 
Fair  7/13, 7/14 and 
7/15 from  
11AM—7PM 
Veneta, Oregon 

16 

 

17 18 
 

19 20 21 

22 

 

23 24 25 

 

26 
Free Professional 
Portraits  outside 
Deady Hall  
9AM—4PM 
https://
calen-
dar.uoregon.edu/ 

27 28 

29 30 31  
 

  

      
FOR ALL SPORTS 
INFO: 
 
http://goducks.com 
 

Payroll Cut Off 

Pay Day 

https://calendar.uoregon.edu/event/free_professional_portraits_2379#.WywB5eUsphE
https://calendar.uoregon.edu/event/free_professional_portraits_2379#.WywB5eUsphE
https://calendar.uoregon.edu/event/free_professional_portraits_2379#.WywB5eUsphE
http://goducks.com/

